
 

 

 

Dear Customer: 

   

According to State Administration of Foreign Exchange’s new requirement, our 

domestic and overseas remittance application form have been updated, the updated 

forms will take effect since 1st August 2012; you can request the updated 

domestic/overseas remittance form from your relationship manager or our branches. 

Please note that starting from 1st August 2012, we will only accept the updated 

remittance form. For individual customer & corporate customer (process non-trade 

related payment) who has fax indemnity could download the form from the website 

(http://www.anz.com/china/cn-simp/personal/bank-regulatory-disclosure/). For 

those corporate customers who need to process trade related payment, please kindly 

get and fill the original remittance application form from counter or relationship 

manager. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact your relationship manager. 
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